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increases will be used in a variety of ways, as currently anticipated.   Some of the
increase will be held in reserve, kept as part of the base funding increase, but used
either for contingencies or for targeted excellence in the following year.   About one
million dollars will be used for OOE.   About two million dollars will be applied to
desperately needed additional course sections, more start-up packages, possible
reserve for budget cuts, and for coverage of foundation shortfalls.    About 1.5
million dollars will be applied to deal with inflation.   The library will be supported
with an additional $650,000 with 400K for acquisitions and 250K for operations.  
Fees will be retained for technology classrooms and 150K will be used for
maintenance of the information commons (in addition to the 650K).    The library
has a 1.1 million dollar shortfall, though, including a need for 600K for high density
shelving.   Youngman said that various regulations cut space for shelving.   The
library has increased the number of serials but will have to cut again, even though it



Turnley reported that Business has lost two tenure track positions, and one
unclassified professional position while holding open two tenure-track positions. 
Business has also increased class sizes, reduced course offerings, cut certain
specializations (e.g., Industrial and Labor Relations), reduced computing lab hours,
cut lab assistant positions, reduced graduate assistantships, reduced faculty support,


